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And the Shrine of Saint Katharine Drexel 
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Most Reverend Nelson J. Pérez, Archbishop of Philadelphia 

Parish Office Hours: Monday to Friday 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM  
1723 Race Street, Philadelphia, PA 19103 • 215-561-1313  

 www.cathedralphila.org • info@cathedralphila.org 
Shrine of Saint Katharine Drexel  https://www.saintkatharinedrexelshrine.com/  

Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter & Paul 
@CathedralPhila  

June 25, 2023  

Parish Mission Statement 
 

With Jesus Christ as our Head and Foundation, the             
Cathedral Parish of Saints Peter and Paul forms a vibrant 
Roman Catholic community in Center City and serves all 
those who come to the Cathedral Basilica, the Mother 
Church of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. Our parish 
community professes our Catholic Faith, ministers to              
others and welcomes all, as rooted in the Word of God and 
the celebration of the  Sacraments of Jesus Christ, our 
Lord and Savior. 

 

Adopted by the Parish Council  
August 10, 2021 

The Cathedral Shop is open 
Wed. 10:30 AM - 2:00 PM / Sat. 11:00 AM - 5:15 PM 

Sun. 10:30 AM - 6:30 PM / 215-665-9032  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Sunday:  5:15 PM - Anticipated Mass on Saturday   
                       in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:00 AM - Mass in           
                       the Cathedral Basilica 
  

 12:30 PM - Spanish Mass in the                                    
                       Cathedral Chapel  
                       (Misa en español, en la Capilla) 
  

 6:30 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

Weekdays: 7:15 AM, 12:05 PM - Mass in the                                               
                       Cathedral Chapel 
 

Saturdays: 12:05 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Chapel 
 

Holy Days: See website 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday:    9:00 AM and 5:30 PM in the Basilica 
  12:00 PM (español) en la Capilla 
 

Weekdays:  11:30 AM in the Basilica 
 

Saturday:    4:15  PM in the Basilica 
 

Please contact the Parish Office to arrange for the: 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM AND MARRIAGE, 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK, 

AND HOLY COMMUNION OF THE SICK  
AND HOMEBOUND 

 

Reverend Gerald Dennis Gill 
Rector  

 

Reverend Monsignor Arthur E. Rodgers 
Rector Emeritus 

 

Reverend Brandon M. Artman  
Parochial Vicar 

 

Reverend Peter J. Welsh 
Part-time Parochial Vicar  (Spanish Ministry) 

 

Reverend Monsignor John M. Savinski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Reverend Philip G. Bochanski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Deacon Jesús M. Burgos  
Permanent Deacon 

 

Sister Mary Luchia, P.V.M.I. 
Parish Evangelization 

 

Sister Mary Raphael Paradis, R.S.M. 
Outreach Coordinator 

 

Charlene Angelini 
Director of Cathedral Parish Music 

 

Mark Loria 
Principal Organist 

http://cathedralphila.org/
mailto:info@cathedralphila.org
https://www.saintkatharinedrexelshrine.com/
https://www.facebook.com/cathedralphila
https://twitter.com/CathedralPhila
https://www.instagram.com/cathedralphila/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJLA2Cjz5NClrJqkF9ueFtg
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June 24    Saturday 
                 The Nativity of St. John   
                 the Baptist 
12:05        Frank Dehueto 
  5:15        The Harvey Family 
 

June 25    Twelfth Sunday in   
                 Ordinary Time  
  8:00        For the People of the Parish        
  9:30        Ercolino Ottaviano &   
                 Family 
11:00        George Zafero & Family 
12:30        Alida Cacique  
  6:30        Ronald R. Ravielli 
 

June 26    Monday, Weekday 
  7:15        Marie Verdi 
12:05        Anthony Parry 
 

June 27    Tuesday, Weekday  
                 St. Cyril of Alexandria                 
  7:15        Intentions of Zima Family 
12:05        Carol Shabrani  

June 28    Wednesday 
                 St. Irenaeus 
  7:15        Simon Peter Guong M. Tran 
12:05        Richard Alexander 
 

June 29    Thursday, Weekday 
                 SS. Peter & Paul 
  7:15        Intentions of Cardinal Justin   
                 Rigali 
12:05        Robert Leaver 
 

June 30    Friday, Weekday 
                 The First Martyrs of the                           
                  Holy Roman Church 
  7:15        Catherine Lawless 
12:05        Natalie Brunelli    

July 1       Saturday, Weekday 
                 St. Junipero Serra 
12:05        Ralph Kalish 
  5:15        Same Damiano & Family 
 

July 2      Thirteenth Sunday in   
                 Ordinary Time  
  8:00        For the People of the Parish        
  9:30        Intentions of Michael D.            
                 Leigh (8th birthday) 
11:00        Michael Oliver 
12:30        Claudio Colón  
  6:30        Ronald R. Ravielli 

                Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             Sunday, June 25, 2023  

 
 

 

          “The Spirit of truth will testify to me, says the Lord; and you also will testify”.   
JN.15:26b, 27a   R. Alleluia, alleluia.     

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

This is the Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time. The Holy Gospel for this 
Sunday (see Matthew 10: 26-33) exhorts us to fear no one.  Rather, with every      
confidence in the providence of God for us, we are called to be faithful.  God gives 
us every grace necessary to commit to the Gospel of his Son with a remarkable 
fidelity.  Let us heed the word of God in every part of our lives for his glory, for 
our own sanctity, and for the benefit of others. 
 

Together with all of you, I welcome Father Brandon Artman as our new 
Parochial Vicar and Father Peter Welsh as our part-time Parochial Vicar with 
responsibility for our Spanish-speaking community.  Father Welsh is also a                     
part-time Parochial Vicar at Sacred Heart Parish, Philadelphia, with responsibility 
for the Spanish-speaking community in that parish and will reside in the Sacred 
Heart Rectory.  I also welcome Father Philip Bochanski.  Father Bochanski is the 
new Moderator of the Curia and a Vicar General for the Archdiocese.  He will  
reside in our Cathedral Rectory and assist us in the parish when possible.  Please 
keep all our parish priests in your prayers, especially at this time of transition.  

 
Our Keys and Sword Event this past Friday, June 23, 2023, was another 

success beyond our expectations.  I am so very grateful to all of you who supported 
the event in any way.  The Keys and Sword Event goes a long way to promote a 
wider culture of financial support for our Cathedral Basilica.   
 
 This Thursday, June 29, 2023, is the Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul, 
Apostles, the patrons of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia and of our Cathedral  
Basilica.  We will celebrate our feast day twice.  On Thursday, the actual day, we 
will commemorate these Holy Apostles at the 7:15 AM Mass in the Chapel and at 
the 12:05 PM Mass in the Cathedral Basilica.  Next Sunday, we will observe the 
Solemnity at all the Sunday Masses, including the Anticipated Mass.  We turn to 
our heavenly patrons to pray for us, especially in these days, that we may be                  
faithful to Jesus in every way.   

  
 The celebration of the anniversary of the Dedication of the Cathedral  
Basilica is on Friday, June 30, 2023, and will be observed at the 7:15 AM Mass in 
the Chapel and at the 12:05 PM Mass in the Cathedral Basilica.   
 

Please continue to pray for the intention of Religious Freedom in our 
country. This Sunday evening at 5:30 PM, there will be a Holy Hour in the                      
Cathedral Basilica to pray especially for this intention. This is a pressing intention 
with each passing day as our freedom to conduct our Christian lives according to 
our Christian values is successfully impeded.  All are welcome to the Holy Hour. 
 

   Thank you to all our parishioners and visitors for your goodness and                       
generosity to the Cathedral Parish.  The second collection next Sunday will be       
directed to the support of the young adult ministries in the Cathedral Parish.  You 
can mail your Sunday offerings to the Cathedral Parish Office or give                              
electronically.  Please see http://cathedralphila.org/donate/.  Thank you so very 
much. 
  
God bless you, 
Father Dennis Gill 
Rector 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/john/15?26
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
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Pʀᴀʏᴇʀ | Pᴀʀᴛɪᴄɪᴘᴀᴛɪᴏɴ | Gᴇɴᴇʀᴏsɪᴛʏ  

 

 

 

 
 

Make a gift that continues the God-given gifts you receive and 
give during your lifetime. A gift to the Cathedral Basilica of 
Saints Peter and Paul Parish Fund through your will or other 
planned gift creates a perpetual legacy of support. Consider            
supporting the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul in this 
very special way.  Your support makes a difference in the life of 
our Church. Consider a gift of stock, insurance, real estate,                  
retirement plan or cash to provide for the future of our parish. For 
more information, visit: www.cathedralphila.org. 

 

For more information, visit: www.cathedralphila.org. 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, Pray for us.   
And let us remember to always pray for each other! 

 

 

Your generosity on 6/18 was:  
Regular          $4,106  
Special              1,634    (for Peter’s Pence)  
Electronic*        3,384      
Total             $9,124    
 

*Electronic giving is your average weekly giving for May.  
     

Thank you for your generosity to the Cathedral Parish.  
 

 

Please consider a gift to support the good works of our           
Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul. 

 You are invited to become a member of our parish                   
family and take part in our ministries, programs, events, 
and worship. Please speak with Deacon Burgos, email us 
at info@cathedrlphila.org or call the office at 215-561-
1313 to make an appointment with Father Gill or Father 
Artman, and one of them can help you register. 

 Consider the Cathedral in your Financial Plan – call Rose 
at the Cathedral office 215-561-1313.  She can help with 
your Estate planning – such as adding the Cathedral as a 
beneficiary of your life insurance, IRA, annuity or a                
memorial gift.  She can also help you with Tax Planning – 
such as a gift of appreciated stock or a distribution from 
your IRA. 

 Donate on-line at http://cathedralphila.org/donate/ or scan 
this QR code: 

 

Please remember these parishioners and friends of the Cathedral Parish in your prayers/ Oren por los enfermos y fallecidos: 
Mark Adamski, Intentions of Diana Gonzalez, Intentions of Dale Joseph, Thomas Magruder Veirs Jr. and Harriette Stokes Veirs, 
Intentions of Marie O’Rourke, Grazyna Kolondra, Neha, Linda Kerr, Anthony, Natasha, Mary Frances Rieser, Hazel Acrissya, 
Keith and Valerie Preston, Steve and Ellen Bowen, David Powell, Jr, Kristina Olsen and her intentions, For the intentions submitted 
to PrayersUniteTheWorld.org., Eridania Guzmán, Allison Torres, and those in nursing homes or hospitals and all the sick. 
To add or remove parishioners, friends or family members to the prayer list, please send an email to: 
prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org. Por favor  envíe un email o llame a la oficina parroquial para añadir o remover los 
nombres de la lista de personas que estén enfermas. 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE PREVIOUS BULLETIN  

Building Our Future: The Comprehensive 

Campaign for Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary 
 
Over the past 150 years it has grown  and welcome a                
diverse array of people each year as they embark on a               
formational journey to become priests, deacons, catechists, 
and lay men and women seeking to embrace ministerial 
roles who will be servant leaders after the Heart of Jesus 
Christ.   
 

The seminary’s ongoing evolution has brought us to a new 
chapter and the hope-filled prospect of a new home in 
Lower Gwynedd Township. We look forward to                      
transforming our physical space into one that will flourish 
as a house of formation preparing priests, deacons, and 
other leaders for our Church for generations to come.  
  

Please partner with us and walk with the seminarians and  
students who will come to us at the seminary’s new               
location. While this is an extensive undertaking, together 
we will ensure that our vibrant seminary community of                       
committed disciples has every opportunity to succeed.  
 

For more information visit our site: https://www.scs.edu/
campaign/ 

CANTATE DOMINO CHOIR CAMP 
July 10-13, 2023 from 9:00am to 3:00 pm  

This camp is open to all boys and girls throughout the 
Archdiocese, ages 7-15. Our  camp provides a unique  
musical experience, which includes an introduction to              
sacred repertoire, vocal breathing techniques, vowel           

formation, choral tone, sight singing and music                  
theory.  In our inaugural year, our Cantate Domino Choir 

camp had 52 choristers from all over the                             
Archdiocese.  Don’t miss this amazing experience!  

The camp will conclude with sung Evening Prayer at 7 pm  on 
Thursday, July 13, 2023.  

Tuition: $200 for  the fir st child, $175 for  each additional 
child.  More info at https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-

the-cathedral-basilica/cantate-domino-choir-camp/ 

2023 Eucharistic Congress 
The Gift of Finest Wheat:  

This is My Body Given Up for You 
 

National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa 
654 Ferry Road, Doylestown, PA 
 Saturday, September 30, 2023 

9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
 

For registration go to  
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=RcKTzn 

 

More information can be found at https://
www.phillyeucharisticrevival.org/congress 

http://www.cathedralphila.org
http://www.cathedralphila.org
mailto:info@cathedrlphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
mailto:prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/category/bulletin/
https://www.scs.edu/campaign/
https://www.scs.edu/campaign/
https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantate-domino-choir-camp/
https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantate-domino-choir-camp/
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=RcKTzn
https://www.phillyeucharisticrevival.org/congress
https://www.phillyeucharisticrevival.org/congress
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REFLEXIÓN DEL PÁRROCO 
 

 

Estimados feligreses, 
 

Este es el duodécimo domingo del Tiempo Ordinario. El santo            
evangelio de este domingo (ver Mateo 10, 26-33) nos exhorta a no temer a 
nadie. Más bien, con toda confianza en la providencia de Dios para con            
nosotros, estamos llamados a ser fieles. Dios nos da todas las gracias                  
necesarias para comprometernos con el evangelio de su Hijo con una fidelidad            
notable. Prestemos atención a la palabra de Dios en cada parte de nuestras    
vidas para su gloria, para nuestra propia santidad y para el beneficio de los 
demás. 
 

Junto con todos ustedes, doy la bienvenida al Padre Brandon Artman 
como nuestro nuevo Vicario Parroquial y al Padre Peter Welsh como nuestro 
Vicario Parroquial a tiempo parcial con la responsabilidad de nuestra                
comunidad de habla hispana. El Padre Welsh también es Vicario Parroquial 
de tiempo parcial en la Parroquia del Sagrado Corazón, Filadelfia, con la             
responsabilidad de la comunidad de habla hispana en esa parroquia y residirá 
en la Rectoría del Sagrado Corazón. También doy la bienvenida al padre Philip 
Bochanski. El Padre Bochanski es el nuevo Moderador de la Curia y Vicario 
General de la Arquidiócesis. Él tendrá su residencia en nuestra Rectoría de la 
Catedral y nos ayudará en la parroquia cuando sea posible. Tenga a todos 
nuestros sacerdotes parroquiales en sus oraciones, especialmente en este              
momento de transición. 
 

Nuestro evento Llaves y Espadas 2023 «Keys and Sword por su             
nombre en inglés» el pasado viernes 23 de junio del 2023 fue otro éxito más 
allá de nuestras expectativas. Estoy muy agradecido con todos los que                   
apoyaron el evento de alguna manera. El evento de Llaves y Espadas                   
contribuye en gran medida a promover una cultura más amplia de apoyo              
financiero para nuestra Catedral Basílica. 
 

Este jueves 29 de junio del 2023 es la Solemnidad de los Santos Pedro 
y Pablo, Apóstoles, patronos de la Arquidiócesis de Filadelfia y de nuestra 
Catedral Basílica. Celebraremos nuestro día de fiesta dos veces. El jueves, día 
actual, conmemoraremos a estos Santos Apóstoles en la Misa de las 7:15 AM 
en la Capilla y en la Misa de las 12:05 PM en la Basílica Catedral. El próximo 
domingo observaremos la Solemnidad en todas las Misas dominicales,                     
incluida la Misa Anticipada. Nos dirigimos a nuestros patrones celestiales para 
que oren por nosotros, especialmente en estos días, para que seamos fieles a 
Jesús en todos los sentidos. 
 

La celebración del Aniversario de la Dedicación de la Catedral      
Basílica es el viernes 30 de junio del 2023 y se observará en la Misa de las 
7:15 AM en la Capilla y en la Misa de las 12:05 PM en la Catedral Basílica. 
 

Continúe orando por la intención de la Libertad Religiosa en nuestro 
país. Este domingo por la tarde, a las 5:30 PM, habrá una Hora Santa en la 
Catedral Basílica para rezar especialmente por esta intención. Esta es una               
intención apremiante con cada día que pasa, ya que nuestra libertad para llevar 
nuestra vida cristiana de acuerdo con nuestros valores cristianos se ve                       
obstaculizada con éxito. Todos son bienvenidos a la Hora Santa. 
 

Gracias a todos nuestros feligreses y visitantes por su bondad y                    
generosidad a la Parroquia Catedral. La segunda colecta el próximo domingo 
estará dirigida al apoyo de los ministerios de jóvenes adultos en la Parroquia 
Catedral. Puede enviar sus ofrendas dominicales a la oficina parroquial de la 
Catedral o enviarlas electrónicamente. Consulte http://cathedralphila.org/
donate/. Muchas gracias. 
  
Dios te bendiga,  
Padre Dennis Gill 
Rector 

Declaración de la Misión de la                
Parroquia Catedral de los Santos       

Pedro y Pablo 
Con Jesucristo como nuestra Cabeza y  
Fundamento, la Parroquia Catedral de los  
Santos Pedro y Pablo forma una vibrante 
comunidad Católica  Romana en el centro 
de la ciudad y sirve a todos aquellos que 
vienen a la Catedral Basílica, la Iglesia  
Madre de la Arquidiócesis de Filadelfia. 
Nuestra comunidad parroquial profesa  
nuestra fe católica, ministra a los demás y 
da la bienvenida a  todos, enraizada en la 
Palabra de Dios y la celebración de los                    
sacramentos de Jesucristo, nuestro Señor y 
Salvador. 

Adoptado por el Consejo Pastoral   
Parroquial,  agosto 10, 2021 

SACRAMENTO DE LA RECONCILACIÓN  

Los domingos a las 12:00 PM en la Capilla  

Congreso Eucarístico 2023 
El regalo del trigo más fino: este es mi 

cuerpo entregado por ustedes 
 

Santuario Nacional de Nuestra  
Señora de Czestochowa 

654 Ferry Road, Doylestown, Pensilvania 
 

Sábado, 30 de septiembre del 2023 
9:00 AM hasta las 4:00 PM 

 Para registrarse haga vaya a: https://
secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=RcKTzn 

 

Habrá oportunidades para Adoración, 
Confesión y otras Devociones. 

 

Favor traiga su propio almuerzo. 
Habrá estacionamiento disponible. 

http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=RcKTzn
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=RcKTzn


5 

 LIVE STREAMED SUNDAY MASS AT 11:00 AM 
 

  Click Here,  or go to:  
https://vimeo.com/event/2470138;   Worship Aid  

Subscribe for free to this exciting online platform,  
www.FORMED.org. Parish code, 07854f.  

 

Read Archbishop Pérez’s Pastoral 
Letter on  

Racial Healing: “We Are One Body” 
https://catholicphilly.com/2023/06/archbishop-

perezs-messages/archbishop-perez-issues-pastoral-

PATRONAL FEAST  
SOLEMNITY OF SAINTS PETER & PAUL 

Thursday, June 29, 2023 
 

7:15 AM Mass in the Cathedral Chapel 
12:05 PM Sung Mass in the Cathedral Basilica 

 

Confessions at 11:30 AM in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

In a sermon in the year 395, St. Augustine of Hippo said of 
Sts. Peter and Paul: “Both apostles share the same feast day, 

for these two were one; and even though they suffered on  
different days, they were as one. Peter went first, and Paul 

followed. And so we celebrate this day made holy for us by the 
apostles’ blood. Let us embrace what they believed, their life, 

their labors, their sufferings, their preaching, and their             
confession of faith.”  

ANNIVERSARY OF THE  
DEDICATION OF THE CATHEDRAL 

Friday, June 30, 2023 
 

7:15 AM Mass in the Cathedral Chapel 
12:05 PM Sung Mass in the Cathedral Basilica  

 

Confessions at 11:30 AM in the Cathedral Basilica 

HANDYMAN NEEDED FOR THE CATHEDRAL 
BASILICA 
 

If you or you know someone who is a well-rounded                    
handyman—with basic skills—interested in a part time job at 
the Cathedral Basilica, please contact the Rector, Father               
Dennis Gill, at fr.dgill@archphila.org.  

HIRING: Part Time Accounts Receivable position at                    
Missionary Servants of the Most Blessed Trinity, Frankford & 
Solly Avenues, NE Philadelphia.  For more information contact 
Human Resources 215-335-7575.  

Stay Informed!  
             Want to receive updates about news and events at the                                 
              Cathedral directly to your inbox? Use your cell phone        
             to text CATHEDRALPHILLY to 22828 and follow 

the directions to be subscribed 

Our Cathedral Parish Keys and Sword Event was a great          
blessing again this year. We gathered with great joy and             
festivity at the Logan Hotel on Friday, June 23, 2023.  
 
The Keys and Sword Event is the culmination of our parish 
year round efforts to create a culture of financial support for 
our beautiful Cathedral Basilica throughout the Archdiocese 
and beyond.  
We want to thank to all our sponsors, guests, donors, and the 
Logan Hotel for  a successful 2023 Keys and Sword Event! ⁠  
Thank you to all of our faithful sponsors and supports for   
making this evening a wonderful success! ⁠ This evening was 
even more special and makes being together even more                   
memorable. ⁠ You can still support our blessed event and many 
missions by visiting ksphila.org/donate. ⁠  

St. Francis Xavier School 
641 North 24th Street, Philadelphia PA 19130 

215-763-6564  
www.sfxschool.com 

 

St. Francis Xavier School is accepting applications for  
September 2023 enrollment.  

PLEASE CALL FOR MORE INFORMATION 
(215) 763-6564 or Email Miss Butler Apfranx032@aol.com 

https://vimeo.com/event/2470138
https://vimeo.com/event/2470138
http://cathedralphila.org/category/music/
http://cathedralphila.org/category/music/
https://formed.org/
https://catholicphilly.com/2023/06/archbishop-perezs-messages/archbishop-perez-issues-pastoral-letter-on-racial-healing-we-are-one-body/
https://catholicphilly.com/2023/06/archbishop-perezs-messages/archbishop-perez-issues-pastoral-letter-on-racial-healing-we-are-one-body/
https://catholicphilly.com/2023/06/archbishop-perezs-messages/archbishop-perez-issues-pastoral-letter-on-racial-healing-we-are-one-body/
mailto:fr.dgill@archphila.org
https://ksphila.org/donate
http://www.sfxschool.com
mailto:Apfranx032@aol.com
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Cathedral Ambassadors  
The Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul conducts an 
evangelization ministry with the Cathedral Ambassadors.  This 
enthusiastic group of trained Ambassadors staffs the Basilica 
throughout the week and is comprised of volunteers from all 
over the Archdiocese. They answer questions and offer                   
assistance to all who come to the Cathedral Basilica. Cathedral 
Ambassadors provide a personal presence in the Basilica and 
most importantly they put a face on the Church. Cathedral               
Ambassadors are assigned 4 hour shifts. The schedule is flexible 
with assignments of one day or more a month. Training and               
materials are provided to support this evangelization ministry. 
 

For more information and to become a Cathedral Ambassador, 
please contact Martha Ortiz, the coordinator of the Cathedral 
Ambassadors, at  cathedral.ambassadors@gmail.com.   
 

Learn more about our Cathedral Basilica at 
www.cathedralphila.org. 

                 The Legion of Mary, of the Cathedral Basilica of     
                  Sts. Peter and Paul, meets each Sunday at 1pm in the    
                  Newman Room.  The Legion of Mary is a                                         
                  Catholic organization of men and women under the       
                  patronage of Mary Immaculate who strive to lead   
                  others into a personal relationship with Christ   
                  through  prayer and service especially through evan    
                  gelization and care for the sick and                                                    
                  marginalized. Contact person Jeannette Garcia                              
                  at:jeanettelegionofmary@gmail.com                                                          
                  New members are always welcome. 

SUMMER BOOK CLUB FOR RACIAL HEALING 
 

This Summer, we'll read and pray our way through a 
book by Maureen H. O’Connell, Undoing the Knots: 
Five Generations of American Catholic Anti-Blackness. 
Maureen is a parishioner in Philadelphia and a professor 
at La Salle University, and her book explores the                 
Archdiocese of Philadelphia’s history through the lens of 
her Irish Catholic ancestors. 
 

We will have peer-guided gatherings to reflect on how 
the sin of racism has affected not only our historical past, 
but also continues into our present. Understanding the 
historical legacy we’ve inherited is the first step towards 
learning how to begin to heal the effects that racism has 
on all of us.  
 

The first two sessions will take place on Friday, July 
7th and 21st at 7pm ET. The final meeting will take 
place on Thursday, August 17th at 7pm ET.  
All sessions will take place in the Neumann Room. For 
the final meeting, the author, Maureen O’Connell, will 
join us to speak about her journey in writing the book, as 
well as to answer our questions. 
 

The meetings will be co-facilitated by Marcelle McGuirk, 
and will be in collaboration with New Encounters:               
Catholics Confronting Racism. 
 

For more information and to register, call Marcelle at 
(570)814-4575 or visit www.newencounters.org/events 

INDEPENDENCE DAY OBSERVANCE  
Tuesday, July 4, 2023 Mass will be offered at 9:00 AM in the 
Cathedral Chapel. The Holy Rosary will follow Mass The                
Cathedral Basilica and Parish Office are closed. The Cathedral 
Chapel is open only for Holy Mass.  

 
 

Quo Vadis (High School): Jun. 26-29, 2023  
Black Rock Retreat Center, Quarryville, PA 

 

Catholic Scholars (High School): Jul. 5-14, 2023  
St. Charles Borromeo Seminary, Wynnewood, PA 

 

Going Deeper (High School): Jul. 16-20, 2023  
Spiritual Year House, Conshohocken, PA 

 

For more information on upcoming events, visit 
heedthecall.org/summer or contact the  

Archdiocesan Vocation Office at 610-667-5778  

Upcoming Vocation Office Events 

The Divine Mercy Chaplet 
 

Please join our Parish community as we pray the  Chaplet of 
the   Divine Mercy Each Friday at 3:00 PM for peace in Ukraine 
and the conversion of Russia.  
 

Join Via Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/87567068541pwd=Wmo1V01XWElQLzRuZ0JnOWU2T3Rsdz09 

 
 

Meeting ID: 875 6706 8541 Passcode: Mercy 
 

"Jesus, I trust in you." St. Faustina, Pray for us!  
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